## Cato Community Newsletter September 2020

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



It has been a very busy month in the community! School buses have returned, lots of activity for staging one of our model homes, prepping for and celebrating our annual Senior Appreciation Luncheon, as well as maintaining our day-to-day tasks. I would like to give a shout out to Becky for bringing me a home-cooked meal while working late at staging the model home as well as Myrna and Mary for all of their assistance with the luncheon. You ladies made things so much easier and enjoyable for me.

The luncheon, as with all events, reminds me of what a great community we have. Thanks to you all for making it that way.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946







Our Senior Appreciation Luncheon was a little different this year, but we still had fun! Our Cato community seniors decorated their masks and received goodie bags while touring our new model home in small groups. We had some fun giveaways and then they were provided a delicious lunch to take home from Belmont Specialty Foods. We look forward to next year when we can all share a meal and socialize more all together!







## **Removal Dates**

Trash - September 3rd, 10th, 17th & 24th Yard Waste - September 3rd & 17th Next Bulk Pickup - October 22nd

211 is a free, confidential referral & information helpline that connects you to essential health & human services. 24/7

## 211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU

## **Helpful Numbers:**

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911